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Darren Chick
PO Box 539
Kemblesville, PA 19347-0539
December 27 ,2010

Federal Communications Commission
445Izrh Street SW
Washington, DC 20554

To Whom It May Concern:

Pursuant to instructions provided me by IBFSINFO (referral service for the
Commission), please accept the surrender of our 2l4license.

Regrettably, the business we set out to build did not succeed. As such, we are

subsequently terminating all business and affiliates associated with the business. Further,
settlements have been reached with all debtors.

Thanks for helping us with this matter, should you have questions, please call me at 610-
255-4142.

- Sincerely,

'NEY@ TELECoM

'ffi
Darren Chick
Member, Journey Telecom LLC
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